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MEDIA ADVISORY  

Updates on Next School Year  

 

What:   Fresno Unified Superintendent Bob Nelson and board members will provide an update 

regarding details for the next school year.  

 

When:   Friday, May 28, 2021             

               12:30 p.m.  

 

Where:  Fresno Unified School District Education Center 

               2309 Tulare Street 

               Board Room  

 

Superintendent Bob Nelson and members of the board of education will provide an update on the 

2021/2022 school year, including details on additional time and support for students, extended 

learning, and the school calendar.  

 

 

Media attending is asked to please use the self-health screening tool prior to arriving to the news 

conference. Physical distancing protocols will be in place. 

 

 

 

Stay informed of Fresno Unified’s activities online: 
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